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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc. 

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 30 August 21-Mtg 2553 

Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0412 236 503 (Frank Orlando) rcc9510secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377;  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 

 Rotary International President: Shekhar Mehta  District Governor 9510: Jeff Neale & wife Jenny  

 

If you are unable to perform your duties, PLEASE ARRANGE a SUBSTITUTE and advise your 

replacement to David Munro 0418 845 644. 

IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED TO START YOUR DUTIES, PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN TO 

DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE.                               More info   Here 

             

 

               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 6th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 13th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 20th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 27th       

Sept 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 
Speaker          Hagen Stehr Michael Neale  

 

Program 

 

Rotary 

Information 

Committee 

Meetings 

 

 

Importance of 

Regions 

 

 

Under the Bonnet 

Bay to Birdwood 

No Meeting in lieu 

of RYLA Wind up 

meeting Sept 23rd 

at Marche Club 

Chair Gus DeAngelis Frank Augello  Jeff Blanco  

Rotary 

Information 

Tony Uren Margaret Beare TBA  

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Denise Dinham Sarah Hennessey/ 

Elizabeth 

Gagliardi 

Dora Iuliano/Susan 

Harris 

 

Cashier 1 Peter Rumbelow Manfred Heinrich Damien Leach  

Cashier 2 Bill Allan Netty Heinrich Michael McCabe  

Steward 1 Hiep Nguyen Bruce Barnes Jim Silvestri  

Steward 2 

 

Peter Allen Reg Bennett Michael Dilena  

Raffle Stan McPhee Gail Casey Peter Allen  

TIME 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM  

Remarks Basic Education and Literacy Month 

mailto:rcc9510secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/shekhar-mehta-says-serving-others-changes-lives-including-our-own
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor-21-22
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/667a71c5-0992-431d-b9e1-9b607c5c59a5/1/
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: -  

PRESIDENT  Stephany Martin  

VICE PRESIDENT   Jim Silvestri 

PRESIDENT ELECT Michael McCabe  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Vince Belperio 

SECRETARY  Frank Orlando 

TREASURER  Babu Kanagasabai  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Elizabeth Gagliardi 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Margaret Northcote 

Membership/Fellowship Damian Leach  

YOUTH                    Maria Figg 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jane Gascoigne  

PUBLIC IMAGE                     Alyssa Morran 

 Please send to  RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com  

 

List of Committee Members is Here  

  Club Service officers etc. 

Welfare Officer:  Peter Rumbelow  8337 5249 / peter@rumbelow.net 

Sergeant:  Aaron Stobie  0431 213 870 /  aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au 

Attendance: David Munro  0418 845 644/: davidrmunro@icloud  

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Shed Convenor :  Benny Bosman ( Deputy : John Russo)  

Historian: Peter Rumbelow                     Auditor: Dean Crook 

Risk Management: Michael Mc Cabe       

Rotary Information & Program : Damian Leach        Property: Bill Allan 

Sound: Frank Augello   

Public Officer: Jeff Neale 

Webmaster/Database/Social Media: Public Image Committee 

Public Relations: Alyssa Morran                   Program: Damian Leach  

Photographer: Enzo Piperone 

Art Show Convenor: Michael McCabe (cont.) 

CROE - Mal Hansen 

 

• After acting Sergeant Margaret’s invocation & loyal toast, President Stephany 

welcomed members, partners, guests & visitors. A special welcome to inductee Dr Dora Iuliano 

and guest speaker Fred Hamood. 

o CROE (Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience)  leaves this Friday 3 Sept and  

President Steph & many others will be away. Next Monday PP Jim Silvestri will be running the 

meeting. 

o Reminder that tomorrow night 31st Aug is Campbelltown Council’s Club Services Dinner. It is at 

the Campbelltown function centre, 6pm for 6:30pm. Guest speaker will be Dr James Muecke 2020 

Australian of the Year. 

 
• It was proposed and carried unanimously that member Dr Milton Lewis 

be honoured as an Honorary Member for all the service he has given to Rotary & this 

Club over the years. Milton joined the Club on Feb 1st, 1976, over 45 years ago.  

 

Now for some background on our new Honorary Member Milton Lewis. 

Milton together with support from wife Janette gave many years of service to 

Rotary and served in many District Roles. Milton was passionate about 

fighting Malaria and served many years for RAM (Rotarians against Malaria).  

Milton & Jan are presently under care at the Helping Hand facility at Golden 

Grove. Milton is suffering from Alzheimer’s Disease.  

Biography:  

• 1957 Territory of PNG as a Cadet Field Medical Assistant. Training 

included attending an intensive 6-week training in malaria control. 

 

• 1959 medicine at the Adelaide University. Finished medical degrees in 1967. A year of residency 

at the RAH, returned to PNG for 2 years at Kieta, Bougainville. Then 1970 Otago University for 

diploma in Public Health. 

 

• 1971 returned to PNG to be posted to Mount Hagen as the District Health Officer managing all 

government health services for 250,000 people. 

 

• 1973 transferred to Lae as the Morobe District Health Officer. Repatriated to Australia, July 1975. 

 

• 1975 worked in the SA Health Department and later the SA Health Commission. School doctor, 

then as the Director of Occupational Health. Redundant early 1990s and worked as private 

consultant.  

 

• 1976 Feb 1st Joined Rotary Club of Campbelltown  

 

mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/83e7eb1b-e358-4f57-aff6-259e8b4a374f/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/peter@rumbelow.net
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
mailto:davidrmunro@icloud
mailto:editor20rcc@gmail.com
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• 1994 Rotary Paul Harris Fellow 

 

• 2010 Paul Harris Fellow +1 Sapphire  

• 21 Aug 2020 Milton Lewis and the RAWCS Humanitarian Award 
   

RAM is very pleased to celebrate the presentation of the RAWCS Humanitarian Award to 
Milton Lewis, for many years of wonderful service to the people of PNG in general health and 
the control of malaria in particular, and for his contribution to RAM. 

 Pictured Right :  

Milton Lewis holding his well-deserved 
award certificates, with Cherilyn Fleming 
and Jerry Casburn PDG, Chair RAWCS 
Central Region    
  

Milton himself recalls his career in PNG 
from the 1950s-70s: 

I spent 2 years in my late teens and early 
20s in Papua New Guinea. This included a 
specific period of training about malaria for 6 
weeks in a group of Cadet Field Medical Assistants in Minj in the Western Highlands. 

After 2 years of walking from village to village, checking on the incidence indicators of the 
severity of malaria, vaccinating the infants, giving all people in the village an injection of 
penicillin to rid them of a disease called yaws. I saved all my spare cash, with the intention to 
enrol in medicine at Adelaide University. There was some support from the PNG Public Health 
Department on the basis that I would return to work in the Health Department there.   

I was appointed as the District Health Officer for Bougainville which had a population of about 
80,000 and lived there with my wife and 2 daughters. I then further developed my training with 
some assistance from the PNG Public Health Department, to get a Dip Public Health at the 
University of Otago. 

After graduating from that course, we returned to PNG, and I was appointed to Mt Hagen as the 
District Health Officer for the Western Highlands with a population of 250,000 people, 
responsible for oversight of the programmes of “Maternal and Child Health”, TB Control, and 
Leprosy Control all carried out by provided staff. I also had to liaise with staff at 3 or 4 small 
mission hospitals and provide oversight of the staff at the base hospital and of 1 small sub-
district hospital. 

After a year or 2 at Mt Hagen I was transferred to 
Lae, the main township in the Morobe District, with 
a slightly larger population as the District Health 
Officer. This was somewhat easier for me because 
I was familiar with the district from my earlier 
experience there. I joined the Rotary Club of Lae 
and served as Secretary for 1 year. On our 
permanent return to Australia at the time of 
independence for PNG (1975), I transferred my 
Rotary membership to RC Campbelltown (SA), 
where I have served as Secretary, President, 
Newsletter Editor, and have been awarded a Paul 
Harris Fellowship plus a sapphire. 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Mount_Hagen
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Lae
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 So many years of service! PDG Jerry Casburn RAWCS Central Region 
Coordinator spoke of Milton’s contribution: 

Over a number of years Rotary has had the benefit of the experience and expertise of Milton 
Lewis, Campbelltown Rotary Club, to lead and motivate the 9500 and 9520 districts for 
RAM.  Milton has put in long hours and travelled both Districts, with the support of wife Jeanette, 
to promote RAM and raise funds for the national activity.  He has actively participated in many 
District Conferences providing information and support for all facets of RAWCS, including being 
the principal author and technical writer for several generations of the RAM tri-fold 
leaflet as well as an active contributor on technical aspects of RAM’s project planning.  

Milton was already resident in South Australia and a member of RC Campbelltown when RAM 
was first initiated in 1992, launched in 1995 and became a multi-district national activity of 
RAWCS in 1998.  In 2016 Milton took over from Roshni Thattingat as RAM Regional 
Coordinator for Central Region.  

 

• Secretary Frank Orlando -Had no announcements. 

 

• John Russo reported on last Saturday’s Shed Sale. Thanks to the members & volunteers who 

did a great job both on the day, preparation & presales. The weather was kind with the rain holding 

off till after the sale.   Thank you to Paradise Mazda for the use of the  van & trailer which was kept 

busy delivering with Jim Beare and Paul Trotta at the helm. There was $1680 in presales; Sales of 

$3939 on the Day totaling $5619. 

 

• Susan Harris had some announcements 

 

o  there will be Conference Meeting after this meeting.  

o The Conference is from 1-3 April in the Barossa. Everyone will be given a task, so standby. 

o She is doing a Stocktake on all the Rotary Banners & promotional material. If you 

have one, or know where any are, please see her. 

o Annual Report Hassle! All Directors please finalise your reports as end of August, 

tomorrow is technically the deadline. 

 

• PP Vince announced that as separate to the Car Show, which is now planned for Oct 2022, he is 

planning a SWAP MEET to be held early next year and is forming a committee to organise it.  Please 

see Vince or Jim Silvestri if you would like to volunteer to serve and be involved. 

 

• Margaret Northcote 

reminded all of the 

upcoming RYLA 

Program, hosted by 

our Club 
and an open invite to 
RYLA for any progeny 
of our 
Rotarians.  
 

Here are the links 
to the program, which is 
being run by our club. 
RYLA 2021 September 
program is from Sept 18 
to Sept 24. 
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The graduation ceremony is on Sept 23 at the Marche 
club.  This is a partner’s night for us. 
It would be GREAT to have progeny of our Rotarians at 
RYLA, especially as this one is being run by our club!! 
Damian Leach is the Administrator. 
 
I hope you can convince / harass / bribe one of yours to go 
 
Copy these details for them, after that long chat you could 
have with them about RYLA. 
------------------------------------------------------- 
Information about RYLA 
RYLA on D9510 website          

RYLA’s website with link to Apply Now      

Because time is short once, if you have applied online, please 
send me, Margaret  

• A CV of what you are doing now (eg course @ Uni, 
TAFE etc, ) 

• Current Work  
• A selfie (head & shoulders) 

Registrar: Margaret Northcote 
RYLA.registrar@rotary9510.org    https://ryla9510.org 
0419 122 525 

 

• Damian Leach announced a Rotary Virtual Conference to be held at CCC on Sat 11th Sept & 

Sun 12th Sept from 11am-3pm. The event is free. See Flyer at end of newsletter or go to Link to 

Register 

 
 

 

• Introduction of prospective new member Dr Dora Iuliano by Kevin O’Neil  

 

o Dr. Dora Iuliano is currently the Principal at Rose Park Primary School, having previously been the 

Principal at Thorndon Park Primary School.  As a member of the Campbell Partnership of schools, I 

know of Dora’s outstanding work to ensure the highest quality of education for the students in her 

care.  I can attest to the fact that Dora is highly regarded and respected by her Principal colleagues. 

  

I was recently leaving a Youth Committee meeting at Va Bene and noticed Dora and her mother 

sitting at a table.  When Dora asked what I was doing there, I told Dora that I was leaving a Rotary 

committee meeting and quipped that she should join.  From that point on, Dora has reminded me of 

her desire to give back to the community and of her interest in joining the Rotary Club of 

Campbelltown. 

  

Despite having attended just two club meetings, Dora is widely known to members of our club – in 

fact, she is known to more members that I am! 

  

https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/youth/rotary-youth-leadership-awards
https://www.ryla9510.org/
https://www.ryla9510.org/
mailto:RYLA.registrar@rotary9510.org
https://ryla9510.org/
https://rotary9510.org/event/rotary-institute/
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I’m very pleased and proud to have nominated 

Dora as a member of our club and look forward 

to working with her in the future. 

 

o President Steph then welcomed and inducted 

Dora into Rotary and the Club. She will serve on 

the International committee under Margaret 

Northcote & her Mentor will be Susan Harris. 

 

o Dora was really so pleased to join Rotary as 

she was inspired by her father to give back to the 

community. She also has a strong interest in 

International service, through her involvement 

with international baccalaureate education 

programs, so it will be a good match. Thank you. 

 

Pictured above right: Kevin O’Neil, President Steph, Dora, Margaret Northcote -International Director, 

Secretary Frank Orlando and Susan Harris-Mentor. 

 

 
Guest Speaker -Mr Fred Hamood- The New Reservoir Hotel  

 
Chairman  Bill Allan introduced guest speaker  Mr  Fred Hamood who spoke on his 

family’s Rezz Hotel Redevelopment. 

Nestled at the foot of the Adelaide Hills, “the local Rezz” is a local landmark that 

has been serving the people of the north east for more than 150 years. 

The original Reservoir Hotel was built as a watering hole for the mostly 

European workers who were employed to construct the Thorndon Park Reservoir. 

Not used to the unrelenting heat and harsh South Australian conditions, it was 

agreed that the hotel was a necessity for exhausted workers. Although back then 

it was a real working man’s pub it still boasted a glorious backdrop and 

magnificent views to the picturesque Thorndon Park. An attractive opportunity 

for future owners and entrepreneurs Fred and Lorna Hamood. 

 

The immigrant Lebanese Hamood family,  took the reins in 1965, transforming the hotel into a modern 

bar, lounge and dining venue. Forty years later Fred and Lorna’s children Fred Jnr, Richard and Sue-

Anne, returned to once again reinvent the popular local – the result is ‘Rezz’. 

 

A new take on an old favourite, Rezz is a fresh and ambient venue that invites diners to enjoy good food 

in the company of good friends. It’s local, it’s family-friendly and after 150 years it’s still serving up the 

very best of our great state. Please welcome Fred Hamood. 

 

Fred then spoke passionately about the Rezz Hotel Redevelopment. 

Fred said his 93 yo mother Lorna ,the 

family matriarch, is still involved with the 

Rezz .  

Six years ago, the family decided they 

needed to rebuild the Hotel , and now that 

is becoming a reality, with the 1st Stage of 

4 , already started and hopefully will be 

largely completed before Christmas. The 

Hotel is to remain a family orientated pub 

and their vision (see left)  is to provide 

patrons with a Mediterranean experience 

.They  have engaged local Studio 9 

Architects to design it. The old Hotel had a capacity of 700 while the new will have 1100 and be more 



Page 7 of 11 

 

covid manageable with more open areas & flexible dining options  . Future stages will see a conference 

room upstairs and if all goes well, in the long term, accommodation in the final stage. Council is planning 

to make  Hamilton Terrace that borders the Rezz to the west & north , into a one way street with more 

landscaping to interface more seamlessly with  Thordon Park , the jewel of Adelaide’s NE. The Rezz is in 

total agreement and will work with Council, together , to achieve a harmonious development and the best 

outcome for all , and most importantly the public .  

 Fred then showed a presentation 

of the Architectural  Design and 

was passionate that this will be a 

great positive step, for the Hotel 

and the local area. The Hamood 

family has always believed in 

giving back to the community. It 

is involved with local sporting 

clubs  and has always welcomed 

service clubs such as Rotary 

,Lions , Innerwheel etc who have 

met at the Rezz for many years 

and will continue to do so. It will 

be family friendly and a safe 

place for kids. 

At the conclusion of Fred’s talk he answered many questions and was thanked by President Steph for 

sharing with us his passion for the Rezz Development. 

 
Latest District Publications Links are Here > 

Rotary Matters , District Classifieds, Rotary Down Under , Rotary on the 

Move Zone 8. ,  District 9510 Website ; RDU Supplies 

 
 

• Margaret Beare  spoke recently  on the devastating effect of covid in Bali & 

Indonesia. All it takes is $1 a day to feed a family and she is seeking donations . 

Please  Contact Margaret on 0418 830 343 if you wish to help. 

 
 Info & Registration details for  Rotary Youth Programs -Apply Now.   More info HERE 

o National Youth Science Forum (NYSF) 

➢ 12 days from 10 to 25 January 2022 

➢ for students who are currently in year 11 and will be in year 12 in 2022 

o Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA-for 18-25yo) – 

➢ Course 1: Sat 18 Sept- Fri 24 Sept 2021 (RCC Host Club)  

➢ Course 2: Tues 19 April 19- Mon April 25 

 

please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508, Youth Director RCC 

 

 
• Club Membership fees/Subs 2021-2022 are Now Due –Click HERE for More Info 

 Please contact Babu 

 on 0418 851 655 if you 

have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

 

• The Rotary Foundation- Information about donating to Rotary’s own charity here. 

 

https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/jul2021/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/0a946a55-756c-4171-a538-590143e5a66f/1/
https://rotarydownunder.com.au/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/onthemove/jun2021/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/onthemove/jun2021/
https://rotary9510.org/
http://rdusupplies.com.au/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c8d0b751-fc5b-4d34-a9b7-bc3dafda1518/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/d3593291-3110-4bcb-8767-da95d1e260e7/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/4d034039-8e94-4bf6-ae83-3d0850aa2d0c/1/
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• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here   
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/   Once you logon you can check that your personal 

information is correct and you can easily update it. The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  

for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

contact  Alyssa Morran our PR Director .   

 Thanks  to Margaret Northcote , the club’s webmaster of our old website , who is transferring  all 

relevant & historical club records to the new Clubrunner site. 

 

• Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc., please provide the secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you.  

 

• Club Wine for sale-Please contact Brett Coombs 0421 323 699 to order.  

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business 

excellence Awards. Please contact Elizabeth Gagliardi. 

 Gd’day Possums–this is your page & remember “If it is to be- it is up to me.” Val & Mal’s motto  

 

• A message to all from Angela Ruotolo      

On the 7th October it will be the 1st Anniversary of Pat’s passing away. 

It is traditional to have a one year Mind Mass and I have arranged it for the 7th October at 

7 pm at the Annunciation Church  Montacute Road Hectorville. 

As there were restrictions the day Pat’s funeral was held, quite a few Rotarians were 

unable to attend. 

If anyone from the club wishes to attend his one year mass they are more than welcome. 

It will only be half to three quarter of an hour service. 

Thank you & Regards 

Angela Ruotolo  0478 168 030         

• STRANGE FACTS Every Rotarian?  Should Know!  (Maybe handy one day!)   

Pedestrianism- 

The strange 

19th-Century 

sport that was 

cooler than 

football. 

• BBC Link is Here  

• Wikipedia Link 

Here 

Pedestrianism  

• Podcast Here  

with Author 

Mathew Algeo 

 

  

• Exclusive Wine Purchase Offer from Blackwood Rotary Club- Link is HERE  

Fines session by acting Sgt Margaret  (mb 0431 213 870 aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au)   ….  

Jim B & Paul T doing deliveries on Shed Day -GPS not working , but got there in the end ; Mick & 

Vince doing a great job on the Shed BBQ making $190; Manfred & Netty Facebooking their WA 

trip; Michael D handing in a $100 note to cashier tonight ! ; those men not wearing ties !  

 

https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
https://www.bbc.com/future/article/20210723-the-strange-19th-century-sport-that-was-cooler-than-football
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Pedestrianism
https://www.wbur.org/onlyagame/2014/04/05/pedestriansism-matthew-algeo-commentary
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/49cb4a3b-0564-4f25-a42b-a59224fc6640/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/49cb4a3b-0564-4f25-a42b-a59224fc6640/1/
mailto:aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
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• Welfare officer’s Report- (Please contact Peter Rumbelow on 0402 844 304 or peter@rumbelow.net ) 

o Jule Hudspith said Joe is in Lyell McEwan Hospital after having a fall, but is recoverying well 

o John Bennett is having a better week. 

For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this 

column your Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your 

welfare and health are of concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
• Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences (one week in advance of next meeting) 

Birthdays-Members:  Veronica D (2 Sept), Linda H (9 Sept) 

Birthdays-Partners: Val H (7 Sept), Hans G (10 Sept) 

Induction Anniversaries: Mary L(8/9/2003) 

Leave of Absence Register:  Brad Silby 29 July 2021 to 30 June 2022 

 
Rotary Diary Dates & Notices 

 
•  Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red 

italics: - Subject to Covid Restrictions  

 

• Tues 31 Aug -The Annual Campbelltown Service Club Dinner- at the Council Function Centre 

6pm for 6:30pm. Guest speaker will be Dr James Muecke 2020 Australian of the Year. Cost is $40 

ahead includes food and beverage. Please confirm by Friday Aug 6th. 

 

• 3rd Sept- 12th Sept – CROE trip (Campbelltown Rotary Outback Experience) -See noticeboard  

Monday 6th September – Partners’ Night.   The Prince Room Chinese Restaurant,509 

Lower North East Road, Campbelltown. Dinner 6.00pm for 6.30pm. Please advise Renata on 

0428 400 995. Please advise Renata on 0428 400 995 

 

• Virtual Rotary Conference Sat 11 & Sun 12 Sept- 11am-3pm -$FREE -Charles 

Campbell College. All Welcome   For more info & Registration Link is  HERE   

 

• Sat 18 Sept-Fri 24 Sept 2021 RYLA- RC of Campbelltown is the Host Club for this one 

 

• Sat 18 Sept-Cultural Night 2021-Adelaide Rotaract Club- Latvian Hall, 4 Clark St, Wayville 7pm-

10:30pm  Info here . Buy Tickets here $40. See Flyer  

 

• Thursday 23 September- RYLA Dinner -6pm for 6:30pm Marche 

Club Paradise – Cost $42 each.  Please consider attending this function 

to celebrate with the RYLA students.   

Contact Maria 0421 986 508 for details /diet requirements/ booking    

 

• Sat Nov 20- Porchetta- see Frank Augello for details  

 

• Friday April 1-Sunday 3 April 2022-Barossa Rotary District Conference at Tanunda- Margaret 

Beare for accom. inquiries 0418 830 343. Please secure your accom & book NOW.  

There is a fun Quiz night planned for the Friday night of the District Conference as entertainment and 

all the proceeds will go the DG Jeff’s wife Jenny’s chosen charity All Kids 

 
Meeting Stats                (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:  

 66 %                   

Gold Pot:     

$30.95 

 

Sergeant: 

  $52.40 

 

Raffle:   

$75

peter@rumbelow.net
https://www.australianoftheyear.org.au/recipients/james-muecke/2209/
https://rotary9510.org/event/rotary-institute/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c3715bcd-ebe8-4e31-a834-ed92e08fbfba/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210607-2542-CN/Latvian%20Hall,%204%20Clark%20St,%20Wayville%20SA%205034
https://www.allkids.org.au/about-us/history/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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President’s Thought for the week 

 

I have been impressed with the urgency of doing. Knowing is not enough; we must apply. Being 

willing is not enough; we must do.        Leonardo Da Vinci  

 Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions, missing links, or if not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know. If anyone 

has any contributions to make to the newsletter, please catch up  on meeting night or email me with your  content. 

Electronic format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping.   Rotary  E clubs Link  Here   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To celebrate our Centenary, this year’s Zone 8 conference is all about sharing the wonderful impact 

of Rotary. It will take place on 11 & 12 September 2021. 

 There are some great reasons to attend this year’s event: 

 Be inspired by Rotary projects in communities around our Zone 

Meet some of our Rotary heroes – dedicating their lives to making a positive difference 

Learn new ways to deepen engagement and impact from Rotary’s senior leaders 

Connect with Rotary friends old and new 

Share the ‘big picture’ of Rotary impact with your newer members 

Be inspired to deepen your engagement and make an even greater difference through Rotary 

  

The 2021 event is going virtual with a flexible two day program designed to inspire and energise you. The 

event will have all the best elements of the face to face conference – you can listen to great speakers, ask 

questions, network with Rotarians friends (old and new) and choose the sessions you want to attend – all 

from the comfort of your home or in a shared space with other Rotarians and friends. This will be offered 

at the Charles Campbell College at no charge. 

  

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 11TH -  11:00 - 1:00 PM (ACST) 

11:00 am  Melbourne Singers of Gospel   

    Opening - RI Director Jessie Harman   

    RI President Shekar Mehta  

              featuring interview by Kero O'Shea - "The Person behind the Badge" 

    Anne Lee Hussey  Have Great Dreams and Dare to Live Them  

    SHOWCASE ONE  Rotary In Action 

     RI General Secretary John Hewko  " Rotary - People of Action in a Challenging Year " 

    Ngaire Ralph  The Influence of Rotary Youth Exchange on my Life   

    Melbourne Singers of Gospel   

    Mark Pearce Changing Nature of Volunteering 

    Costa Georgiadis: Host ABC Gardening Australia  Rotary Environment Ambassador - 

The Garden Guru 

    Closing - RI Director Jessie Harman   

    Serve to Change Lives Music Video   

1:30 pm   CLOSE  ( then More on Sunday )  

  

 

 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Leonardo_da_Vinci
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/
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